
ARPA COMMITTEE MEETING, JANUARY 9, 2024 AT 8;00AM 
 
Present:  Joanne Guyette-Worth, Denise Daigle, Bob Best, Dennis DeLaBruere, Robert Tetreault, Ellen 
Fox, Mike Baraw. 
 
Joanne called the meeting to order at 8:06AM and introduced those present. 
 
Dennis was here to discuss the possibility of trails being built in the woods on town land on Vance Hill.  
Joanne suggested that Dennis come back to the committee with a proposal and approximate costs 
associated with this project.  Denise will let Dennis know when the ARPA committee will meet again. 
 
Bob made a motion to pay Tetreault Lumber the cost over runs of $13,000.00 for the town garage with 
the condition that Tetreault Lumber will replace the back side of the old town garage roof for a cost not 
to exceed $5,000.00 with a final completion date to be no later than June 1, 2024, seconded by Mike.  
Some discussion followed.  Robert will put this in writing and give to Denise.  This passed on a voice 
vote. 
 
Denise made a motion to recommend to the selectboard installing new lighting at the old town garage 
at a cost not to exceed $3,500.00, seconded by Bob and passed on a voice vote. 
 
Ellen made a motion to recommend to the selectboard purchasing a roller/packer to go behind the 
grader at a cost not to exceed $55,000.00, seconded by Bob.  Some discussion followed.  This passed on 
a voice vote. 
 
Voted to adjourn at 9:30AM. 


